From: W N <iratherbefishin@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 2:38 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Trail Grant MLK trail

| do not oppose the request to submit an application to utilize Federal-Aid Recreational
Trails Program Funds and authorizing the City of Jonesboro Grants and Community
Development Department to apply for the FY2020 Recreational Trails Program (RTP)
from the Arkansas Department of Transportation.

However, at this time and if not appropriate please forward to the appropriate
department or individual as | have asked this before with no response "for the record";

Why does the proposed trail simply not stay on Matthews into the downtown area, it
would seem much less expansive and easier to develop, why the turn on Patrick then
down Creath Ave.

Nick Wysocki



